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TEMPORARY CABINS DESIGN STATEMENT                            26 MAY 2016

                      

 

 

1. Planning permission for 5 cabins was granted in August 2013 ref 2013/3119/P. Three 
cabins were installed on the Fitzjohn’s Avenue elevation at ground floor level which is 
below pavement level. Two were never installed.  

  
2. The Trust plan to relocate within Camden by 2020 at the latest. An NHS Outline 

Business Case has been approved and work on detailed proposals is in hand. 
Negotiations about potential sites are on-going.  

  
3. The Three cabins are currently used as overspill offices and given the demand on space 

will continue to be required until relocation of the Trust headquarters is achieved.  
  
4. This application is to renew the temporary permission for 2 years or more if possible.  
  

 
Dist With planning application.  
  


